
This week in Caterpillars Class 

 We played with spaghetti. We used different sized tongs and tweezers to pick it up to help develop 
our fine motor skills. 

 We made layered coloured jelly slushies and froze them  - we looked at colour mixing and we      
investigated how to melt the slushies. 

 We made colourful beaded bracelets to support our fine motor skills and our hand eye co-ordination  

 We made dinosaur masks and used a variety of materials to create a dinosaur display 

 We made cakes and cookies for our coffee morning 

Next week in Caterpillars class 

• We will be making a wormery. 

• We will be looking at bugs/insects in the garden using magnifying glasses. 

• We are looking at the story ‘Fatty Cat’ and will be writing postcards  from the mice in the story. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

 We made playdough and enjoyed mixing all the ingredients together  

 We decorated cup cakes with fluffy paint and sprinkles 

 We have been developing our fine motor skills by using scissors 

 We have been counting stones into different sized diggers to develop our number knowledge 

 We made cakes and cookies for our coffee morning 

Next Week in Ladybirds Class 

 We will be making pizzas 

 We will be looking at different farm animals learning their names and what noises different animals 
make. 

 We will be washing the babies, taking about warm and cold water, using different sponges, brushes 
and bubble baths 



Important Reminders 

January Sessions 

If you would like to increase your child’s sessions from January 2022 please 
email Karen (admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk) by 25th October 

2021, unfortunately any requests after this date may not be filled. 

Please can you bring in a pair of indoor shoes or slippers for your child to wear at 
nursery, labelled clearly with your child’s name. Thankyou. 

Reception September 2022 

If you have a child due to start reception in September 2022, we will send out information regarding 
open days as we receive it. 

Please can you add our email address’ to your safe sender list 

enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk and admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

 

 

Important Dates 

Monday 25th October—                              
Tuesday 2nd November 

Half term 

Monday 1st November 

INSET Day 

Urgent Reminder!   

NO Nut products in lunch boxes please we have 
children at nursery with severe nut allergies 

the nursery is NUT free - no products contain-
ing nuts and no chocolate spread please - if nut 

products or chocolate spread is in your child 
lunch box they will not be allowed to eat it. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us on Friday 

for our coffee and cake morning, it was lovely to see 

everyone! 

We Raised £68.50  
for Macmillan Cancer Support 


